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Humber Freeport Innovation Liaison Group - Expression of Interest

March 2022

Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of the Humber Freeport Innovation Liaison Group. Please complete and return this form by midnight on 11th April 2022 following which our Appointments Panel will review all applications. 

We will work with the new Board to determine Terms of Reference aligned to our areas of focus. For an informal conversation regarding your interest please contact Halina Davies, Partnerships and Programmes Executive Manager on halina.davies@lincolnshire.gov.uk

[bookmark: _Hlk528332300]Please return this form to: greaterlincslep@lincolnshire.gov.uk
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	Rationale for joining the Humber Freeport Innovation Liaison Group: (maximum of 700 words)
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